
NtM No 48 of 2020                           19th October 2020    

    

    

    

NOTICE TO MARINERS   

FIRTH OF FORTH    

   

Leith Locks Closure – 22nd October 2020    

   

   

    

Mariners are advised that as part of ongoing essential maintenance works, The Leith Lock 

Gates will be closed for a 10 hour period between the hours of 0800-1800 on Thursday 22nd 

October 2020.   

  

FTNS will ensure all tidal movements are planned accordingly around this closure and most 

efficient use of the available tidal windows is maintained.  

  

This notice will be self-cancelling at 1800 on Thursday 22nd October 2020.  

 

Status of previously published notices: 

Nos 10, 24, 45 and 46 of 2019 remain in force   

Nos 04, 07, 21, 23, 31, 35, 46 and 47 of 2020 remain in force.   

 

 

 

Michael Gibson 

Port Marine Officer 

 

Issued on behalf  

 

Ryan Porteous  

Harbourmaster  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


